

Isiah Leggett
County Executive

Scott E. Goldstein Fire Chief

December 21, 2016

Mr. Francisco Romero MCCAB Chair Mid-County Citizens Advisory Board

Dear Mr. Romero:

Please extend my thank you to the Mid County Citizens Advisory Board for their recognition and appreciation for the services provided by the men and women of the Montgomery County Fire and Rescue Service (MCFRS). We deeply value and respect our partnership with all our Public Safety partners.

I do appreciate you having thought of us. As always, please let me know if we can ever be of assistance. Wishing everyone a Happy and Safe Holiday!

Sincerely,

Scott E. Goldstein,

Scall Gold

Fire Chief

SEG/ld

ANSWERING TO YOU Maryland Relay 711